

St Bernadette's Primary School, Lalor Park

Dear Parents / Guardians

STAGE 3 School re-opens on Thursday 30th January 2020 at 8.55am

The following is a list of school requirements for 2020. Parents / Guardians are asked to ensure that children bring these items to school with them:

	Pen	

- 12 x Coloured Textas
- 1 pkt wind up crayons
- 1 x wooden ruler
- 6 x 40g Glue Stick (Bostik)
- 1 x soft pencil eraser (rubber)
- 1 x Pencil sharpener (Barrel type)
- 1 x Pkts Baby Wipes
- Calculator Casio Student (Used in Stage 2)
- 1 x Headphones and small pencil case store them
- 1 x Pkt Highlighters

- 1 x pair scissors
- 1 x pkt colour pencils
- 4 x 4 colour pens (Red, Green, Blue and Black)
- 1 x Clear Protractor
- 1 x Paint Shirt
- 1 x Medium size pencil case
- 1 x Boxes tissues
- 1 x fine point Black Sharpie Pen
- 2 x pkts of Post-It Notes (square or rectangular ones, not the little tabs)

• Deodorant - Each student is also encouraged to have a roll-on deodorant (not a body spray) to be kept in their bag, which is to be used after Sport lessons, or as needed during the day e.g. after lunch.

Please be aware items will need to be replaced as needed throughout the year when they are lost or have run out. The following items are **NOT** permitted: Metal ruler, Liquid paper, Novelty pencils / pencil sharpeners. **All stationery is to be labeled for storage purposes. Please ensure your child's name is on all clothing, lunch boxes, drink bottles and school bags.**

On behalf of all St Bernadette's I wish you and your family a Blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Mr Phill Kapitanow

Principal